
Year 6 Newsletter Autumn 1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ENGLISH 

We will be reading and writing a story based on 
Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. 
We will be using persuasive writing skills to write a 
letter to an author. Children will be practising 
joining letters using our new handwriting scheme. 
 

HJis 

Year 4 Newsletter Autumn 1 

ART 

We will be having art lessons with Piper this term 

to enhance our drawing skills.  

PSHE 

The children will be thinking about ‘Being Me in 

My World’.  

HISTORY 

We will be investigating ‘How do artefacts help us 
to understand the lives of people in Iron Age 
Britain? 

MATHS 

 

We will be learning about place value (up to 4 
digits) and addition and subtraction. The pupils 
will also begin their weekly practise of their times 
tables. Please practise on TTRS at home regularly. 

SCIENCE 

 

We will be studying food and digestion. They will 
be learning about different types of teeth and the 
organs which make up the digestive system.   

COMPUTING 

We will learn about who owns content and what 

they can access, add, and create online. 

RE 

The children will be studying Buddhism and 

investigating whether it is possible for everyone to 

be happy. 

PE 

The outdoor lesson will be lacrosse and the 

children will be swimming on a Tuesday morning 

this term.   

MFL 

The children will be learning to name the fruits in 

French and talk about their likes and dislikes.  

 


